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For Immediate Release — August 22, 2016

Hartsville Police Department to host Coffee with a Cop

WHAT: Coffee with a Cop

WHERE: Middletown Apartments Community Room, 601 W Washington St. in Hartsville

WHEN: Wednesday, September 21%,

Hartsville, S.C. —— Officers of the Hartsville Police Department will sit down for community discussions

and coffee with local residents on Wednesday, September 21% from 8:30 to 11:00 a.m. at Middletown

Apartments Community Room at 601 W Washington St. in Hartsville.

This meeting, part of the nationwide “Coffee with a Cop” effort, will give a time for residents to ask
questions, discuss issues and learn more about the department’s work around Hartsville. All members of

the community are welcome to take part in the session.

The national Coffee with a Cop initiative is supported by the U.S. Department of Justice’s Office of
Community Oriented Policing Services, promoting community meetings to develop relationships

between law enforcement and community members.

For more information, contact Lt. Richardson at 843.383.3011 or tenyonde.richardson@hartsvillesc.gov.
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